
Bear Riv er Head Start  
& Car Seats

- In Utah and Idaho, children 
are required, by law, to ride 
rear-facing in the backseat 
until at least age 1 and 
weighing at least 20 pounds.

-
- Children are much safer 

rear-facing until at least age 2 
and weigh over 30 pounds.

-
- Never, ever leave a child 

alone in a car. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
- All children under 8 years old  

must ride in a child safety 
seat or booster, until they are 
at least 57 inches tall. 

-
- Children should continue to 

ride in the back seat until age 
12. 

-
- Every person in the car, must 

be buckled up, either in a car 
seat, booster seat, or with a 
seat belt. 

Bear River Head Start is happy to provide 
one brand-new, age appropriate car seat for 

your enrolled child for only $30. These 
reduced cost seats are available by 

appointment only, and include personalized 
instruction on how to use it correctly. 

Did you know?
There are many Certified Passenger Safety 

Technicians (CPST) employed by Bear 
River Head Start, local health departments, 
as well as some hospitals, police, and fire 
stations. We all want to make sure your 
child is buckled up appropriately, so you 
are always welcome to contact any of 
these places with car seat questions.

Please contact your family advocate if your child needs a car seat. 


